
Apartment 10
 Ingmanthorpe Hall, York Road, Wetherby LS22 5EH
Asking Price £220,000 | Leasehold - Share of Freehold



A magnificent light and airy top floor
apartment presented in a modern
contemporary style, within this popular
Regency mansion development set in a
beautiful rural location just a short drive
from Wetherby town centre and within
commuting distance of Harrogate, York and
Leeds. 350mb broadband and a relaxing
location make this an ideal home working
environment. Entrance hall, cloakroom, living
room, breakfast kitchen and double
bedroom with en-suite bathroom. The
property is presented in excellent order and
retains many period features including high
ceilings, sash windows and deep skirting.
Stunning south westerly views across the
extensive parkland gardens. Two secure
parking spaces.

Communal Entrance Hall
Secured entrance to an impressive
communal entrance with sweeping staircase.

Private Entrance Hall
Remote entry system, cloaks with extensive
full height built in cupboards with drawers,
shelving and hanging

Cloakroom/ WC
Fitted with white suite comprising WC,
pedestal was hand basin and low flush
concealed cistern WC, radiator. Tiled floor.
Extractor fan.

Sitting Room
A lovely light room with 4 sash windows and
plenty of room for a homeworking desk, with
glorious elevated views South and West
overlooking the grounds and beyond to
Wetherby Racecourse. Fire surround with
living flame effect gas fire , 2 radiators, high
ceiling.

Breakfast Kitchen
Fitted with a good range of base and wall
units, work surfaces with inset Franke one
and a quarter sink and drainer and tiled
splashbacks. Integrated appliances to
include, built under electric oven and gas
hob with extractor hood above, fridge and
freezer. Dishwasher, washer dryer. Radiator,
ceiling down lights. Sash window with
stunning views over the communal gardens.

Bedroom
Fitted with double built in wardrobe with
shelving and hanging. Sash window with
views. Radiator

Ensuite Bathroom
White suite comprising shaped bath with
electric shower over, WC with concealed
cistern, pedestal wash hand basin. Heated
towel rail. Part tiled walls. Cupboard housing
the gas central heating boiler. Opaque
double glazed window.

Outside
Communal grassed parkland area, 2
allocated parking spaces through secure
gated area, additional visitor spaces.

Tenure
Leasehold with Share of Freehold. 125 year
lease from 2001 .

Council Tax
We understand the property is in Council Tax
Band D.

Services
All mains services are understood to be
connected to this property with the
exception of the sewage which is connected
to a septic tank. Virgin Fibre is available with
speeds in excess of 300mb.





Directions
Leave Wetherby on the Deighton Road take
the right hand turn before the Esso petrol
station onto York Road and continue over the
A1. Turn left at the roundabout by Wetherby
Racecourse and then the next right down the
lane and proceed to Ingmanthorpe Hall. Turn
left onto Montagu Lane to the front of the
main hall where there is visitor parking. The
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